
500 Consumers Road Edith Chin 
North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 Manager Upstream Regulatory Strategy & 
P.O. Box 650 Major Projects 
Scarborough ON M1 K 5E3 phone: (416) 753-7872 

fax: (416) 495-6072 
Email: edith.chin@enbridge.com 

September 30, 2010 

VIA RESS AND COURIER 

Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms Walli: 

Re:	 Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. ("Enbridge") 
Leave to Construct - Torbram Road Pipeline Relocation Project ("Project") 
EB-2010-0241 - Application and Evidence 

Enbridge is submitting to the Ontario Energy Board (the "Board"), an application to 
replace an existing pipeline at Torbram Road, at the request of the Cities of Brampton 
and Mississauga, in the Region of Peel. 

The Environmental Screening Report ("ER") for the Project was submitted to the Ontario 
Pipeline Coordinating Committee ("OPCC") on July 16, 2010. Having satisfied inquiries 
from the OPCC membership, the OPCC acknowledged on September 21, 2010 that the 
OPCC had completed the formal review of the ER. In the enclosed application are the 
ER at Exhibit B, Tab 2, Schedule 2 and the OPCC acknowledgement at Exhibit B, 
Tab 2, Schedule 4. 

This submission has been filed through the Board's RESS, with two copies being 
delivered to the Board by courier. Enbridge's Torbram Road Project Application will be 
available on the Enbridge website at www.enbridgegas.com/torbramroadproject. on 

Edith Chin 

October 1, 2010. 

Sincerely, 

cc: Scott Stoll, Aird & Berlis 
OPCC Members (via email) 


